From: O'Connell, Kathryn 
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 2:18 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift Donation for the 2014 Mayor's Office Fellows - DRAFT
Importance: High

Good Afternoon - 

This communication is to inform you, pursuant to section 2-156-040(f) of the City's Governmental Ethics Ordinance, that, on Tuesday, June 10, 2014, I accepted, on behalf of the Mayor's Office and the City, the gift of 30 architectural cruise tickets from Cruise Chicago/Chicago’s First Lady.  The participants and beneficiaries of this gift were the 30 Mayoral Fellows for Summer 2014, and the tour was taken on Wednesday, June 18, 2014 at 1:00 p.m.

Thank you!

Kathryn O’Connell Marrese

Office of the Mayor

